
Town of Baldwin, Maine 

INVITATION TO BID  
 

The Town of Baldwin is soliciting paving bids on the Senator Black Road – East End 

 3,000’ x 20’ reclaim, fine grade and roll 

 2” (12.5mm) base and 2” (9.5mm) finish 

 2’ apron at location of Black Farm (to be marked out) 

          Bids are to be submitted by the job, not by the ton. 

 

Bid information packets can be obtained from the Baldwin Town Office located at 534 Pequawket 
Trail, West Baldwin, Maine; online at www.baldwinmaine.org or from Brian Anderson. 

 

A bid meeting is scheduled for September 20th, 2016 at 9:00 AM at the Municipal Garage located at 
10 Municipal Way, West Baldwin Maine.  Sealed and written bids must be received at the Baldwin 
Town Office by 4:00 pm Tuesday, September 27th, 2016.  The bids will be publicly opened that 

evening 6:30pm at the Selectmen meeting.  

  

The Town of Baldwin reserves the right to reject any and all bids.  Feel free to contact Brian Anderson 
at (207) 727-0027 or baldwinroads@gmail.com with any questions. 

 

Bids shall be clearly labeled “Paving Bid” and submitted to: 

Town of Baldwin 
534 Pequawket Trail 

West Baldwin, ME 04091 
(207)625-3581 
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